
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 12/4/2012 3:57:40 PM

Bamsdale, Andrew (andrew.bamsdale@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Crazy Horse Switching Station

Hi Andrew,

Eve researched the noticing information you requested and here is what I’ve found out.

PG&E posted the notice of filing of the PTC application for the Crazy Horse Notice at three 
locations. These locations include 2 gates on I Redacted 
intersection of! Redacted
1050 feet from the intersection and the other 2350 feet from the intersection. The third gate is

| approximately 1600 feet northwest of the intersection of | Red a c 
. One of these notices one was located 

approximately 45 feet away from the property line of resident Robert Elliot who is concerned 
with the switching station. At the end of the noticing period and at the time of the posted 
notice removal, all three of the notices were in good condition and easily read.

both northeast of the
andl Redacted , one is approximately

on | Redacted
Redacted 1 andl Redacted

PG&E also published the notice in the Monterey County Herald for two successive weeks, on 
May 10, 2010 and May 17, 2010.

Finally, PG&E mailed a copy of the notice to the required list of agencies along with two 
nearby landowners. PG&E did not mail the notice to the residents now expressing concern; 
they are located more than 300 feet away from the proposed switching station and related 
transmission line rights-of-way but within 300 feet of the approved access road.

Eve attached a copy of the declaration of posting and publishing with all the details.

Thanks
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Cristina

From: Barnsdale, Andrew [mailto:andrew.barnsdale@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday. November 27, 2012 2:05 PM 
-|-o: Redacted
Subject: RE: crazy horse

I don’t need it that fast if you need more time. Early December is fine.

From- Redacted 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2012 5:37 PM 
To: Barnsdale, Andrew 
Subject: RE: crazy horse

Hi Andrew,

I’m stilling pulling together all the information you requested, and I will have it sent over to 
you by tomorrow.

Thanks

Cristina

From: Barnsdale, Andrew fmailto:andrew.barnsdale@cpuc.ca.Qovl
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2012 4:26 PM
To: Redacted
Subject: crazy horse
Importance: High
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Cristina: can you draft a brief explanation of PG&E’s efforts to notify local residents of the 
CH project?

We need to know the actions that were taken by PG&E for noticing CH.

Any evidence of the posting of notices etc. would be useful as well.

I need this by nov. 26, thanks!
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PG&E is committed to protecting,our customers' privacy. , . ,
To learn more, prease visit http://www.pge.com/about/compaiiv/pnvacy/customer/
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